
Circular - Urgent 

 

 

  

Dear All ACRA Members, 

 

Please be warned that Hackers might ask ACRA members to click into some hyperlink in 

emails which were sending out by ACRA recently. 

 

However, please be alerted that ACRA normally not asked members to click into any 

hyperlink directly via emails. 

 

ACRA are normally dispatched our “Circular” to all members for information only but not ask for 

return replied by “hyperlink”. Some counterfeit emails might be dispatched by Hackers to 

collect your data for their benefits. 

 

ACRA is conducting a security system to against it, however, it is not easy to stop any Hacker 

to attack your PC or collect  your data in the Internet world.  

 

Please take a very serious attention to all of this. 

 

Thanks & Regards 

Wendy Lau 

Administration Officer  

The Hong Kong Air Conditioning and Refrigeration Association Limited (ACRA) 

Room 1801, Tung Wai Commercial Building 

109-111 Gloucester Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong. 

Tel : (852) 2598 0101/Fax : (852) 2598 0102 

Email : wendylau@acra.org.hk 
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